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Correspondence from Germany 

 

Spremberg, 2 August 

Germany 

Dear Editorship! 

  We now have the time of harvest, 

and the harvest for grain, specifically, 

has been very prolific. As already 

reported, the rye came out very good 

and almost none of the farmers can 

bring his grain into the barn because 

they are already full. Much of it 

remains in the fields and it now rains 

almost every day. Hopefully, the 

weather will dry up again so that all 

can be threshed out. The farmers have 

been satisfied for many years when the 

barns were full with oats and barley. 

For them to be full of rye occurs very 

seldom. Due to the numerous 

thunderstorms that we’ve been having, 

some full barns have also burned 

down. 

  With greetings   

    M. Hantschko 

 

Translated by John Buerfeind 
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